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COPRPY

February 10, 1048

Hon, Hartin Cross
Ft. Herthold Indian Feserve
T1bowoods, Worth Dakota

Dear Mertin!

I have wvour letter of February Sth and wae
very glad to hesr from you,

I was morry that won and Jim d4id not come
back to my office., Later I gsaw your picture in the
paper with Sens=tor Young mnd the President and assumed
that the natter had been taken ceare of, however, I
shall be glad to see vou when you come back tn ¥Washington
and help you nll T can,

The Committee on Publiec Landa hae nnt received
ruthority to »rint any extra copies of wvour teetimony
as yvet but as soon ms they do, I shall send vou a copy.

“$th kinfest remmrds and beat wishes,
I am

Sincerely,

Wtdes
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